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Dear Families, 

 

I am sure that you are well aware that Burton Borough School will be shortly joining the 

Learning Communities Trust (LCT). As we build towards joining the trust, we have held a series 

of information sessions to ensure that all stakeholders have an understanding of how this will 

help to shape and mould the future at BBS. 

 

On Monday 6th November, representatives from the LCT trust will be coming in from 4.00pm 

to 5.00pm, to give a presentation to parents and answer questions they may have around 

what this will mean for the school moving forward.  

 

If you would be interested in attending, could you please contact Anna Bailey via email at 

the following address to show your expression of interest anna.bailey@taw.org.uk . 

 

We look forward to meeting you at this event. 

 

Your sincerely,  

 

 

  
Ben Morgan    John Sullivan    Jane Hughes 

Acting Principal   Chair of governors   CEO LCT trust 
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